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FOID Emails to Agencies  
 

As agencies may be aware, the Illinois State Police – Firearms Services Bureau has begun sending 
notifications to LEOs that are registered with the ISP FSB Criminal Justice Portal --- the same 
interface where previously Conceal Carry License (CCL) objections were filed. As a result of 
HB562, a number of improvements were added, such as the ability for registered users to enter 
and mark FOID cards as surrendered or destroyed as well as directly upload FOID Card & Firearm 
Disposition Record. As part of these changes, registered users will be emailed a notice (see 
example below) upon initial revocation/suspension of a FOID or CCL card, and every 14 days 
thereafter until the individual is brought into compliance with Section 9.5 of the FOID Act. Please 
be aware the FOID License ID is not the same as the individual’s FOID number but is searchable 
in the Criminal Justice Portal. 
 

From: Illinois Firearms Services Bureau <do-not-reply@globalnotifications.com> 
Date: April 5, 2022 at 7:34:58 PM CDT 
To: LE Portal Administrator & Users 
Subject: ISP FSB Revocation Notification for XXXXXX 

This email is a notification that FOID License Id XXXXXX has been revoked. Please visit The ISP 
FSB Criminal Justice Portal to complete the required tasks.  

 

In addition, you are able to opt out of these email notifications by going to My Profile and 
uncheck “Receive Criminal Justice Portal Communications” to no longer receive emails from 
FSB. 
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Law enforcement Agencies may contact the ISP FSB at ISP.CCW.Illinois@illinois.gov or call 217-782-
7980 for assistance in this matter. 
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